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Dear Judith:

The Admission Committee has met to evaluate candidates for admission to DePaul University. It is with
regret that I must inform you that your application for admission has not been approved.

A great deal of time and attention has been devoted to this decision-making process. As always, decisions on
candidates who have applied for admission are difficult to make. Upon review of your credentials, the
Committee determined that your potential for success at DePaul would be enhanced by stronger academic
preparation.

Our review of your application indicates that you do not meet the requirements for transfer admission, which

1) good academic standing at the last college attended;

2) acumulative grade point average of 2.0 (2.5 for Commerce majors) in subjects equivalent to courses
in the DePaul curriculum;

3) aminimum of 30 semester or 44 quarter hours of completed coursework (applicants with less than
the minimum number of transferable hours must meet transfer and freshman admission standards).

Please understand that this decision does not preclude your admission to DePaul in the future. If you would
like the Committee to reconsider your application in the future, you must submit a written request and official
transcripts reflecting additional college credits. These credits must raise your cumulative grade point average
and total transferable credit hours to meet the minimum requirements for admission. If you would like to
discuss this further with an admission counselor, please contact our Office of Admission at 312/362-8880 for
an appointment at our Loop Campus, or 773/325-7500 for an appointment at our Lincoln Park Campus.

Although I realize that this letter does not contain goed news for you, it is written with appreciation for your
interest in DePaul University and with respect for your accomplishments. On behalf of the Admission

Committee, I want to wish you every success in the fulfillment of your educational and personal goals.

Sincerely,

(il

Carlene Klaas
Director of Undergraduate Admission




